
David Woosley 

From: Bowen [carolb@sunflower.com]

Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2008 4:32 PM

To: David Woosley

Cc: EddieDavalos@CBMcGrew.com

Subject: PhNA request
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2/19/2008

David, As a result of the Parkhill Neighborhood Association meeting Sunday, January 27, we are requesting a 
crosswalk at Dakota Street across Louisiana Street. There are many pedestrians in our neighborhood who  cross 
Louisiana Street with difficulty to shop at The Malls. We understand that a crosswalk does not guarantee safety, 
but it would define where we should cross. Sidewalks leading to the crosswalk would help pedestrians navigate 
the terrain. Our reasons are as follows: 
  
1. Parkhill is a very pedestrian neighborhood. 
2. The Malls is an activity center across the street from the neighborhood. 
3. Dakota Street functions as a collector street for vehicular and pedestrian traffic. 
4. There is no defined place for pedestrians to cross from Dakota Street to The Malls. 
5. Sidewalks would be a plus, but our request is really focused on a crosswalk. 
  
Thank You, 
  
Carol Bowen 
403 Dakota Street 
Lawrence, KS 66046  
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